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SPAGHETTI WAREHOUSE CELEBRATES “ITALIAN HERITAGE MONTH”
INVITES GUESTS TO SHOW THEIR “SAUCESTACHE”, ENTER ONLINE PHOTO CONTEST

Facebook Contest Offers Chance to Win $100 Gift Card
DALLAS, Tex. - Who says you can’t play with your food?

In celebration of Italian Heritage Month, Spaghetti Warehouse Restaurants is inviting its guests to
take a little of the fresh and delicious sauce they’'re known for - and create a “saucestache” - as part
of a photo contest on its Facebook page - www.facebook.com/spaghettiwarehouse - for a chance to
win a $100 gift card.

Just what is a ‘saucestache’, you ask?

“There’s a little Italian in all of us and we thought it would be fun to celebrate Italian Heritage
Month by inviting everyone to come to Spaghetti Warehouse and while you're here, take a picture
of yourself wearing a ‘saucestache’ made with a little bit of our sauce...and give everyone a chance
to win a $100 gift card to enjoy some of the delicious entrees we serve that are made fresh daily,”
said Kathy Wan, marketing director, Spaghetti Warehouse Restaurants Inc.

According to Wan, entering the contest is easy.

Simply visit any Spaghetti Warehouse Restaurant and take a picture of yourself or your friends -
featuring your ‘saucestache’ - while enjoying one of our great tasting pasta dishes. Then, upload
your photo through a link on our Facebook page - www.facebook.com/spaghettiwarehouse - for a
chance to win a $100 Spaghetti Warehouse gift card.

For more information about the Spaghetti Warehouse menu, visit its website at:
www.meatballs.com.
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